Will not be approved. These are not official minutes, due to lack of a quorum at the meeting.

Special Meeting of the Barre City Council

Held March 3, 3012

There was no quorum for the meeting, so the following notes are not official minutes.
The meeting was opened at 8:04 AM by Mayor Thomas Lauzon. In attendance were: From Ward I,
Councilor Michael Smith. Also in attendance were City Manager Steven Mackenzie and Clerk/Treasurer
Carolyn Dawes.
The Mayor invited questions on the Annual (Town) Meeting ballot items and the proposed FY2012-2013
general fund budget. Resident Jean Merrill asked questions about the budget, cemetery department, city

garage, use of city-owned vehicles, and the proposed Tax Increment Financing (TIF District).

The meeting ended at 9:10 AM.

There is no audio transcript of the meeting.

Respectfully submitted,

Carolyn S. Dawes, City Clerk



